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Fall is upon us! It is hard to believe that we have already moved through September and are nearly at
Thanksgiving! We have enjoyed a busy month at EPC with the starting up of Main Stage rehearsals, a

variety of sports teams, a Welcome BBQ, Terry Fox Run, Land Based Learning for our grade 10
students, experiments, learning, activities and so much more! We were honored to have the Kicking
Horse Singers along with dancers join us as we commemorated Truth and Reconciliation Day and

Orange Shirt Day. Our School Council and Fundraising Committees have both started up and always
welcome new members. 

Grade 12 students who are looking to transition to post secondary have started applying to different
institutions - if you need help with that, be sure to contact Mrs. Holdis! We are looking forward to

having the Athabasca RCMP detachment, along with some of their partners, host the PARTY (Prevent
Alcohol and Risk-Related Trauma in Youth) Program for our Grade 12 students on the morning of
October 30. The program will recreate a crash scene, complete with EPC student actors and then

work with students to shed light on the realistic consequences of drinking and driving. 
We are looking forward to Awards Night on October 16 as an opportunity to celebrate the success of

students in the previous school year. 
Parent Teacher Interviews are coming up October 23 & 24. We encourage you to set up a time to

meet with your childs’ teachers. Keep in mind that there are many ways to engage with your child’s
teacher throughout the school year. Phone calls, emails and even meetings can be set up at any time.
Should you ever have any questions or want to connect with your child's teacher, please reach out to

them here at the school. 
October is often associated with the changing of a season, fall colours and a season of gratitude. At

EPC, we are grateful for many things and want to take this opportunity to thank you for your support
of our school as the year gets started. We continue to look forward to engaging with students, families

and community as the school year progresses. 
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It is that time of the year for applying to
post-secondary schools.  If you would like
to set up your Mypass and Apply Alberta
accounts, please come see Mrs. Holdis.  

Links:
MyPass:

https://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/m
yPass/welcome
Apply Alberta:

https://www.applyalberta.ca/

https://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/mypass/welcome
https://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/mypass/welcome
https://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/mypass/welcome
https://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/mypass/welcome


News
Our students engaged in National Truth and Reconciliation

Day with a heartwarming assembly and round dance.
Grateful to the Kicking Horse Singers, Martina Aginas and

Kiani Paul for the beautiful dancing, and our dedicated staff
for organizing this special day. Let's continue sharing these

important moments to foster awareness and unity! 🧡🌿



Our Grade 10 students had an unforgettable time at Camp
Wright for Land-Based Learning. They were diving deep into

Indigenous ways of knowing with Elders and Knowledge
Keepers, experiencing Cree language, hand games, canoeing,

fishing, hunting teachings, and outdoor cooking. What an
enriching experience with amazing memories!!



Mrs. Jalbert's science 9 class is getting hands-on with
Lily dissections! They're exploring pollen, ova, and

stigma under the microscope. What a fascinating way
to dive into plant anatomy!



School Info



Power School provides
real-time access to:

Attendance
Grades
Assignments & Scores
Standards Progress
School Announcements
Teacher Comments
Grade Point Average
Fee Transactions &
Balance.

POWER SCHOOL APP

School Info

You can also use
PowerSchool to register to

receive email alerts for
grades, attendance,

assignments and more.

Please remember to check
the lost and

found by the bus doors for
missing items

and also at the front office.

LOST AND FOUND


